Coronavirus Pandemic
Please note that all meetings of Quatt Malvern Parish Council, including the meeting scheduled for Thursday 26th March, have been cancelled until further notice because of the Coronavirus pandemic. If anyone needs help or advice about the Pandemic, please contact the Clerk to the Council, Bill Griffiths. Tel.01746 766941 Email; quattpc@aol.com
